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Tamilnadu Engineering Admissions Counselling online process for the 

academic year   2019-2020 have commenced and the aspiring students have 

already submitted their applications and got their certificates verified.  The 

Computer Society of India – Coimbatore Chapter organized a guidelines 

session for the aspiring students on 16th June (Sunday) at PSG College of 

Technology, Coimbatore.  

 Dr. T. Purushothaman, Secretary, TNEA for this year made an elaborate 

presentation on the process of exercising the choices of branches and the 

institution starting from the stage of publication of ranking list.  This was 

followed by a presentation by Dr. P. Narayanasamy, Dean, Networking, PSG 

College of Technology and former secretary of TNEA. Computer Society of 

India – Coimbatore Chapter is organizing this programme for the 

15th consecutive year in PSG College of Technology. Dr. K. Prakasan, 

Principal, PSG College of Technology delivered the presidential address 

motivating the students to pursue their passion. This session registered an 

overwhelming response of 1000 students and parents.  



 After the presentation during the interactive sessions the Professors of PSG 

College of Technology, Dr. K. Natarajan, Dr. Ramamoorthy, Dr. Vinoth 

and  Dr. R. Natarajan along with Dr. Narayanasamy and Dr. Purusothaman 

answered all the questions raised by the participants. Dr. N. R. Alamelu, 

Chairperson, Computer Society of India – Coimbatore Chapter welcomed the 

gathering and the event was supported by The Hindu Tamil Thisai as a media 

partner. 

 


